
Par-la-Ville Road (North)
Re-Paving Works

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise 
motorists and businesses that the 
south bound lane of Par-la-Ville Road 
from the junction of Serpentine Road to
in the area.

City of Hamilton Ian Hind
6th January 2014 Senior Engineer

City Hall will be closing at 3pm 
for a Staff Event 

Wednesday January 15th 2014

We apologise for any inconvenience this 
may cause to our customers and the 

general public.


